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The Brattle Group Report 

• The Brattle Group issued its report on ERCOT 
Investment Incentives and Resource Adequacy on 
June 1, 2012. 
 

• Sam Newell of the Brattle Group will be available at the 
June 19, 2012 Board of Directors meeting to answer 
the Board’s questions regarding Brattle’s report. 
 

• The report may be found on the ERCOT.com website. 
 

http://www.ercot.com/content/news/presentations/2012/Brattle ERCOT Resource Adequacy Review - 2012-06-01.pdf
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